
We had a great week! 

This week we started learning about the 
different animals that live in the ocean.

While playing in centers, we had fun
exploring in our ocean sensory bin, full of 

water and different sea animals.
We also enjoyed our seashell matching game  
where we had to match different colored fish 

to the right colored seashell.

During our fine motor craft time we
continued having fun learning about ocean
animals by making Rainbow Fish, crabs, 

jellyfish, and sea turtles.
The kiddos are doing a great job with all our 

crafts.

On Wednesday, Miss Fran came in for Social 
Skills. The kiddos were excited to play with 

her Rainbow Fish puppet. Miss Ilia and 
Charlotte also came by to play in our ocean 

puzzle center. 

Some of the stories we read this week were:
Rainbow Fish, Ocean, Mommy, Where are 

You?, Finding Nemo, and OTTER Hello, Sea 
Friends!

This  month we will be learning about the
color purple and the heart shape.
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Reminders

March 15th
Bowling Field Trip 

March 29th No 
School 

April 1st
No School


